
Club Meeting 01-18-2917 

The meeting was called to order by Pres. Janet Slay. In attendance: Mary Ellen, Jutta, Joe S. Jim E. and 

Cathy G. absent Linda V. 

A discussion about the current food policy was held.  At the end of the discussion a motion was made by 

Cathy to serve something Sweet and Salty and to reduce the amt. paid to $25.00 from our current 

$35.00, also suggests having only one person sign up. This motion was seconded by Jutta and passed 

unanimously.  

Secretary  Tommie Wright 


